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COVID-19

I'm sure each of you has had your lives turned upside down in

the midst of the precautions our country has advocated in light

of this contagious virus.

 

It has been no different here on campus. On March 11th, the

University of WI Madison canceled face-to-face classes and all

other campus events and even closed the residence halls. A few

days later, it was decided all classes would be online for the rest

of the semester.
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Quickly, we went from doing ministry like normal to cancelling all in person activities.

Needless to say, figuring out how to move meetings, outreach and discipleship online has

proved challenging! But we are committed to continue to be spiritual resources to students

during this uncertain time. We know that people may be even more aware of their spiritual

needs and we want to be there to point them to Jesus.

For many, fear and anxiety about what is

going on in our world is starting to take

hold.  It's times like this where we start to

wonder what the future will bring and what

we can do about it.

 

Cru's evangelistic website, everystudent.com

has posted an article bringing perspective

to the current pandemic. Check it out and

pass it on.

A RESOURCE 

FOR YOU

https://www.everystudent.com/wires/coronavirus.html

EMPTY !

OUR  F IRST  ONLINE  

WEEKLY  MEETING

“Then call on me when you are in trouble
and I will rescue you, 

and you will give me glory”
 

Psalm 50:15


